
From: Adams, Marcia S.
To: Hamilton,Beverly G <Hamilton_BeverlyG@scdps.state.sc.us>

Date: 8/28/2002 12:56:19 PM
Subject: RE: License Tag for Danny R. Hughey

I don't know who Ms. Burgess is. We do not have anyone by that name at Headquarters. Sharon Madison's maiden name is Burgess. 
I will investigate.

-----Original Message-----
From: Hamilton,Beverly G
Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2002 12:00 PM
To: Adams, Marcia S.
Subject: FW: License Tag for Danny R. Hughey

Who is Ms. Burgess? What is she thinking?
-----Original Message-----
From: Touma, Cindy K.
Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2002 11:40 AM
To: Hamilton,Beverly G
Subject: FW: License Tag for Danny R. Hughey

Please research and advise, thanks Cindy

-----Original Message-----
From: Deborah Hughey [mailto:dhhughey@cherco.net]
Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2002 6:06 PM
To: Touma, Cindy K.
Subject: License Tag for Danny R. Hughey

On 8-21-02, Danny Ray Hughey went to Gaffney Highway Department and was there for approx. 1 1/2 hours only to be told that 
he could not receive his License Tag for recently purchased Chevy Silverado. He spoke to Debbie Patton at the Gaffney Office 
& was told this couldn't be issued because Columbia had not okayed them to put what was needed into the computer to issue a 
tag. He left the Highway Dept. & called back on the 22nd & was told that Columbia office still had not done anything re: this.

Danny called the Columbua office & was told by Ms. Burgess that Gaffney had to issue the tag. They were supposed to email 
Gaffney & get the Gaffney office to issue this. Ms. Burgess told Danny they had 2-3 million of these to do. He explained to her 
that he needed to out of state & couldn't do so because of no tag, not wanting to be fined. He called the Gaffney Highway Dept. 
on 8-26-02 & spoke to Debbie again, who informed him that they still had not received anything from Columbia office. He spoke 
to Mike Howell's secretary in the Greenville office on 8-26-02 who informed him that she would call both Columbia & Gaffney to 
see if she could get this straightened out. On 8-27-02 he spoke to Ms. Gregory at Gaffney Highway Dept. & was told she had 
been contacted by Greenville, but still had not received the information needed from Columbia office to allow her to issue Danny 
a tag. Please help us w/clearing up this matter as soon as possible. You can reach Danny by phone at 864-487-7453 or 
812-1627. Leave message on answering machine if not available. Thank you in advance for your assistance. Danny 
& Deborah Hughey.
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